
Goodwill Employee Campaign Kick-Off

2022 United Way



Tulsa Area United Way

Goodwill’s 2nd 
Virtual Campaign!

This year may seem a lot like last year with no in-

person kick-off gatherings. But we hope you 

enjoy this presentation and give generously!



Tulsa Area United Way

Click the link to watch the video: 

https://youtu.be/is-SF1Ly6FM

https://youtu.be/is-SF1Ly6FM


Tulsa Area United Way

Learn how United Way's Annual Campaign 

helps Goodwill Industries of Tulsa...

Click the link to watch the video:
https://youtu.be/-zPmYKy5-S4

https://youtu.be/-zPmYKy5-S4


Tulsa Area United WayHear from Goodwill Industries of Tulsa

President David Oliver

Click the link to watch the video: 
https://youtu.be/GZqGx92hk1Q

https://youtu.be/GZqGx92hk1Q


Tulsa Area United Way

2022 Goodwill 
Campaign Goal:

$45,000



Tulsa Area United Way

Pledge Cards
Every employee will receive a personalized pledge card.

All employees must return their pledge card.

Fill it out and return it to your team captain.

*All cards must be returned by October 29th*



THE CONTENTS OF YOUR ENVELOPE

INFORMATIONAL FLYER

RETURN ENVELOPE

PLEDGE CARD



DO NOT FILL OUT

YOUR NAME IS HERE



Tulsa Area United Way

 Payroll Deduction Option: Authorization for a payroll

deduction (revocable at any time).

 Other Gift Options: Cash, Personal Check, Credit

Card/Auto Debit

All pledge cards must be returned regardless of your pledging choice.

Please be generous. Our neighbors and our families have also been through 
tough times recently. TAUW agencies have helped provide hope, help and safety 
to thousands of individuals, children and families in the Tulsa area.



INFORMATION CAN BE FOUND IN FLYER

“LEADERSHIP” IS THE SAME AS KEY CLUB OF PREVIOUS YEARS

TOTAL ANNUAL GIFT & SIGN



BOTTOM COPY IS YOURS



PLACE PAYROLL & TAUW 
COPIES IN ENVELOPE 
AND GIVE IT TO YOUR 
TEAM CAPTAIN



Tulsa Area United Way

Reminder
Do not forget to SIGN your Pledge Card

Return your completed card to your team captain 

Team Captains, return all pledge cards by October 29

If you have questions please contact your Team Captain or Nancy Webster

918-581-1232 | nwebster@goodwilltulsa.org



Tulsa Area United Way

THANK YOU 
for living United
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